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In response to the request for comment on the following:

244CMR 6.00- In close review of the changes made to this area, I would like to suggest a time limit be set between the time a program has been closed and the time frame in which they can submit the documentation for a new program. Under the proposed amendments, parent institutions may reapply under the prerequisite approval process, and according to the proposed regulations cannot enroll students for 18 months. That would apply to all parent institutions seeking to establish a pre-licensure nursing program. Enrollment of students is contingent upon Board approval of a complete prerequisite application. In the interest in protecting students and ensuring the parent institution meets the quality standard required for the BORN and those of accreditation, I feel it is essential for a period of time which is a minimum of 12 months for the institution to prepare for a new nursing program. The issues that led to the closing of a nursing program must be demonstrated as serious and egregious for a program to be closed. The requirement for an institution to demonstrate an understanding of the reasons that those issues arose is essential for them to be prepared to deliver a quality program in the future. The program should demonstrate what they have put in place to address the deficiencies leading to the previous closing of a program over a period of time. If not, what is the certainty that next program could be successful? Addressing these issues whether faculty, leadership, curriculum or outcomes, requires reflection and in-depth analysis of data to ensure a potentially successful new program. I have 0ver 25 years in nursing academic roles and 15 years in the accreditation arena. I  have seen numerous programs that have not been successful. The rebuilding of those programs requires an infusion of time, expertise and resources that is time consuming. I fear without a forced period of time, we are setting new programs up to fail and will incur the consequences for those students as well. 
Thank you for your time and consideration of my comments.
